
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

Special Meeting – Planning Commission 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Sammamish Planning Commission will hold a Special Meeting 
on Thursday, August 29, 2024. The meeting will begin at 6:30 pm and end at 8:30 pm.  
 
The city will provide both, an in-person location for the public to attend and an option to attend 
the meeting virtually. Meetings are accessible to the public, and public comments can be 
submitted by email to the Planning Commission Coordinator at llevashova@sammamish.us 
 
For additional information about the meeting, please contact the Planning Commission Liaison at 
efischer@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0500. 
 
 
Olena Levashova 
Planning Commission Coordinator 
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